
From: Cherry, Brian K 
Sent: 5/24/2012 1:22:34 PM 
To: Clanon, Paul (paul.clanon@cpuc.ca.gov) 
Cc: 
Bcc: 
Subject: RE: 

The clock is ticking on tenure. 

On May 24,2012, at 1:21 PM, "Clanon, Paul" <paul.clanon@cpuc.ca.gov> wrote 

> That "Mr. President" was for your benefit. 
> 
> 
> 
> On May 24, 2012, at 12:29 PM, "Cherry, Brian K" <BKC7@pge.com> wrote: 
> 
» Now working on a second transcript. 
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